
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 27/06/2024 5:43:06 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission

27/06/2024

MR Kelan Stanley
7 / 24 Goodwin ST
Narrabeen NSW 2101

RE: DA2024/0622 - 292 Condamine Street NORTH MANLY NSW 2100

I agree with the DA. The club needs a cafe and restaurant. It will be great for the community
as well as the golf club.




